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Dear Preschool Families, 

Welcome to a brand-new school year at Bowman Primary—I'm so glad you're here! My name is Mrs. 
Melissa Hart, and I am absolutely delighted to be your child’s preschool teacher this year. I can’t 
wait to begin this exciting journey of learning, growth, and fun with your child and to partner with 
you throughout the year. 

Preschool is such a special time, and I’m honored to be a part of it. My goal is to create a warm, 
engaging environment where your child feels safe, valued, and eager to learn. Together, we’ll build 
a strong foundation for a lifelong love of learning through play, exploration, and meaningful 
connections. 

This is my fifth year teaching in Lebanon City Schools and my twelfth year in the classroom. Over 
the years, I’ve had the joy of teaching a variety of age groups in two different states as we moved 
with my husband’s previous military career. I earned my degree in Early Childhood Education and 
Early Childhood Intervention from Ashland University in 2008, along with a Reading Endorsement, 
also from Ashland. 

A little about me: I live right here in Lebanon with my husband, Ryan, and our two wonderful 
kids—our son is in sixth grade, and our daughter is in fourth. Outside the classroom, I love cheering 
my kids on at their sporting events, enjoying the outdoors, traveling, reading a good book, and 
spending time with family and friends. 

You should have received a letter from the school office with your scheduled Parent/Teacher 
Conference time in mid-August. This special one-on-one time gives us a chance to meet in a quiet 
setting so your child can get comfortable, we can complete some important paperwork, and I can 
share a little more about our preschool program. 

Thank you for trusting me with your child during this important year. I look forward to getting to 
know your family and seeing all the wonderful things your child will accomplish this year! 

Warmly, 
Mrs. Melissa Hart 
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Your child will be assigned to either the morning or afternoon class. This year’s class times 
are:  

Morning: 9:15-12:00( Monday- Thursday)  
Afternoon: 1:15-4:00 ( Monday- Thursday)  

 

Supply List  

All children should bring:  
•1 backpack, regular size (please, no wheels)  
•1 change of clothes in a Ziplock baggie labeled with child’s name (seasonally 
appropriate)   
•1 family photo for our family photo wall 
•2 rolls of paper towels  
 
AM Class: 

●  1 Container of Clorox Wipes 
● 2 pack of Elmer’s giant glue sticks (non-scented) 

 
PM Class:  1 

● 1 Box of Gallon Size Ziplock Bags 
● 1 box of Tissues  

 
 
*If your child is not yet potty trained:  
•A supply of diapers/pull-ups to keep here at school. If you choose to send pull-ups, we 
do request that you send the ones with the resealable sides. As we get low we will 
send home a note requesting more.  
•A pack of unscented wipes with your child’s name on them  


